
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 15, 2017 
 
 
 

TO: ALL NATIONAL CLINICAL TRIALS (NCTN) MEMBERS; CTSU 
 

FROM: SWOG Operations Office 

RE: BMT Facilities List Update 

 
 

The purpose of this memorandum is to inform sites/investigators that the list of 
SWOG approved bone marrow transplant facilities has been updated.  Please 
access the current list on the SWOG website at  
http://www.swog.org/Members/download/miscellaneous/BMTFacilList.pdf. 

 
 
 

cc: Charles Blanke, M.D. 
Patrick Stiff, M.D. 
Megan Othus, Ph.D. 
Dana Sparks, M.A.T. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


